
MINUTES 

Empire Wastewater Task Force Meeting 

June 5th, 2024 

Meeting convened at 6:30 PM, members present: Tom Rademacher, Paul Skinner, 

John Bruder, Bruce Taggart. 

Absent: Bill Dickinson 

Discussion on Wade Trim task #3 if it would meet the charge of requesting an 

economic study.  Paul felt that the impact of redevelopment/development site 

analysis would meet the requirement.  Tom commented that he thought the 

analysis should take in the Front St and M-22 corridor. 

Maggie Bacon commented in regards to an economic study vs an economic 

redevelopment/development study.  Maggie provided Paul with information 

regarding an economic study.  Paul will provide Wade Trim with information to 

fine tune task #3.  Maggie also mentioned that Renovare may be doing a 

redevelopment study for the sites Wade Trim proposed and this could be 

duplication of effort. 

Paul thought that Wade Trim would have a final report ready within 90 days. 

 

Next meeting, tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, June 26th, 3:00 PM, at the 

Glen Lake library. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tom Rademacher 


